
EDWARD C. GAINEY 
MAYOR 

CITY OF PITTSBURGH 

KIMBERLY LIUCAS 
DIRECTOR 

DEPARTMENT OF MOBILITY & INFRASTRUCTURE 

CITY-COUNTY BUILDING 

President and Members of City Council 
City of Pittsburgh 

June 28th, 2022 

RE: Penn Ave Phase 2 Professional 
Engineering Design Services with Trans 
Associates Supplement 

Dear Members of City Council: 

Attached is a proposed Resolution providing for a Supplementary Agreement for Professional 
Engineering Design Services with Trans Associates Engineering Consultants, Inc. for the Penn Ave Phase 
2 Reconstruction Project at a cost thereof, not to exceed One Million Five Hundred Sixty Four Thousand 
Three Hundred and Sixty Six Dollars and Forty Five Cents ($1,564,366.45), an increase of Eight Hundred 
Thirty One Thousand Seven Hundred Thirty Nine Dollars and Eighty Four Cents ($831,739.84) from the 
previously executed agreement (52612). 

Your favorable consideration of the attached proposed Resolution is hereby requested. 

KUJS/sy 

Kimberly Lucas 
Director 
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